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Well, itôs lockdown number 6 for us Victorians, hereôs hoping this newsletter finds everyone in good spirits! I must 

confess this lockdown has dampened my spirits slightly, but I am grateful that I still have work to go to, and the ability 

to stay connected with family and friends via phone and internet.  

In times such as these I find it important to reach out to those around us and check in to see how everyone is going, 

if anyone is feeling down and needs to chat, Iôm usually pretty good at picking up my phone.  

 

Hi Everyone, 

 

Well we did enjoy a little freedom for a couple of weeks, but locked up again. 

 

I have been walking around the bush near our place and the wattle is beautiful, walking through that you can forget 

what's happening in the rest of the state for a while. This morning when we were walking around the birds were 

singing, even the kookaburras were laughing. It does give you a lift. 

 

If the weather stays fine and not so cold at least that is not so bad as we can get outside for a while. 

Coo-ee!       

The loyalty card no one wantedé 
Please if anyone offers you a new 
one kindly decline----------------Ą 
 
Today central Victoria has a little relief 
and as of midnight we will be coming 
out of our lockdown, we feel for our 
fellow Victorianôs who are still in 
lockdown, we send you much love and 
hope you will soon be out too! 
 

Until then, stay safe and try find the 

silver lining each day has to offer. 

 

http://www.bendigobushdance.org.au/
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At these times our hobbies (if we have one) comes to the front and take over the board-ham and keep us interested, 

if no hobbies then we might need to find things to do. 

 

Unfortunately the way things are, we have cancelled the Dinki Di Ball at Eaglehawk. We felt there was going to be 

too much risk and organization to go ahead with it. So our 25th ball will be on next year. 

 

Also the Sausage Sizzle that was too be August 8th has also been cancelled, we might get another date later on but I 

doubt it, but thanks to everyone that offered to help. 

 

If we have our August dance (fingers crossed) it is going to be the spot theme and free admission to everyone, all 

you have to do is bring a plate for supper. 

 

Let me finish off by saying TAKE CARE We CARE and you are all so important. 

 

   Dianne
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Sadly, we are back to not having a whole lot to reporté

 

× Dance club meeting:  

On Saturday 31st July, we held a dance club meeting at Lake Weeroona (to accommodate the 

restrictions at the time) in the afternoon. During this meeting we decided it would be in the best interest 

of everyone to postpone our 25th Annual Dinki-di-ball again and try for 2022 (fingers crossed), we did 

decide that instead we would host a gala dance night in its place at our usual hall, more information 

further down, this all depends on restrictions. We also made plans for our August dance we are hoping 

we might be able to have and the Bunnings BBQ that we had to cancel.  

It was lovely to see everyone and have the opportunity to have a small catch up.  

× Keith Bellõs 70th Birthday Celebration- Jo has kindly asked that I let everyone know that due 
to restrictions they have had to postpone Keithôs birthday celebrations, they are now hoping to 
celebrate 24th October.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August Birthdays:  

¨ John Williams- 26th August  

Wishing both of you an incredibly Happy Birthday; may your day be filled with fun and joy! 

August Anniversaries: 

Pail and Li Yan Aslanides celebrate their wedding anniversary on 16th August, we hope you have a lovely day to celebrate 

and wish you many more years of love together.  
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× Bush Dance and Music Club of Bendigoõs Monthly Dance ð  

Saturday 15th August @8pm- Holy Trinity Church Hall, Keck Street Flora Hill 3550 
Music by the òEmu Creek Bush Bandó 
MCõd by Dianne Pearse 

Raffle, Lucky Door Prize plus lucky spots 

ENTRY WILL BE FREE THIS MONTH  
A plate of supper to share is appreciated 

Same wonderful band, same fun night just a few small changesé 
o Upon entry you need to sanitise your hands  

o We require you to check in using either the provided QR code or manually on 

the provided paper to aid in any need for contact tracing. 

o If you do not feel comfortable in sharing supper, please bring some snacks for 

yourself to enjoy during our supper break  

If you are unwell, please stay at home and come next month when you are 

feeling better   

 

AS I AM ABOUT TO SEND THIS TO BE PRINTED 09/08/2021 REGIONAL 
VICTORIA IS SET TO COME OUT OF LOCKDOWN AT MIDNIGHT, AS OUR 

DANCES ARE CONSIDERED A COMMUNITY SPORT, WE SHOULD BE FINE 
TO GO AHEAD WITH OUR DANCE AS PLANNED, BUT AS WE ALL KNOW 
THINGS CAN CHANGE VERY QUICKLY SO IF YOU ARE UNSURE CLOSER 

TO THE DATE PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CALL AND CHECK.  
 

 

 


